
From:  David Vanis <dvanis@volusia.org> 
To:  VolusiaExposed <volusiaexposed@cfl.rr.com> 
Cc:  Bernice Wendland <BWendland@volusia.org>, Dave Byron <DByron@volusia.org>, 

Pamela Renfro <PRenfro@volusia.org> 
Subject:  Re: PRR - Completed IA Investigations 

Date:  Thu, 06 Mar 2014 09:19:05 -0500 

I apologize for the delayed response. There were no completed 
internal affairs reports regarding the Department of Public 
Protection for the month of February 2014. This includes the 
Divisions of Corrections, Beach Safety, EVAC, Fire Services, and the 
Medical Examiners Office.

Regards,

Captain David Vanis
Volusia County Department of Public Protection Internal Affairs
1300 Red John Dr
Daytona Beach, FL, 32120
Office: (386)239-6414 ext 20323
dvanis@volusia.org
 
CONFIDENTIALITY NOTICE:  This e-mail (including any file attachments) 
is for the sole use of the intended recipients - not necessarily the 
addressees - and may contain confidential and privileged information 
that by its privileged and confidential nature is exempt from 
disclosure under applicable law.  You are hereby notified that 
dissemination, disclosure, distribution, duplication, or other use of 
this transmission by someone other than an intended recipient's 
designated agent is strictly prohibited.  If you are not an intended 
recipient or believe you have received this transmission in error, 
please notify the sender.
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